
Dear Parents,        Wednesday, December 16th, 2015 
 
Our class has expressed interest in participating in a Christmas gift exchange.  If you would like 
your child to participate, I am asking that the gift cost approximately $5.00.  A boy should buy 
a gift for another boy, and a girl should buy one for another girl.  We will then draw 
sticks/numbers for each gift.  This is solely voluntary.  If you are unable to have your child 
participate in this exchange please let me know by a note or by calling me here at school or at 
home.  I will do what I can to make this exchange possible for your child. 
 
Our Christmas party will be on Tuesday, December 22nd.  For the party, the following students 
have been chosen to serve on the Christmas committee to plan the party and bring in the 
treats:  Alexandrea, Jared, William, Caleb, Brooke, and Fenwood.  These students will be 
discussing possible treat options.  If your child is on the Christmas committee and planning to 
be gone on the 22nd, or you are unable to send treats, please let me know as soon as possible so 
I can make other plans.  Also, I am asking that there be no red food coloring, icing, drinks, etc. 
this year as this color is nearly impossible to remove from our carpet in the event of an 
accident. 
 
Thank you again for your willingness to assist us in our classroom parties this year. I wish all of 
you a wonderful Christmas holiday!   
 
Please complete the survey below and return it with your child Thursday, December 17th. 
 
 
 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
_____________YES,  ________________________ will participate in the Christmas exchange. 
 
____________ NO, _________________________will not participate in the Christmas 
exchange.  (If you are unable to at this time, but would like to have your child participate, 
please feel free to let me know and we may be able to work something out.) 
 
Parent signature: _____________________________________________ 
 
If your child is bringing a snack on Tuesday, December 22nd, please leave me a note as to what 
he/she plans to bring.    


